
New Juvenile Fiction -- JULY 

 

Graciela in the Abyss 
 
In the deepest 
recesses of the 
ocean, Graciela-once 
an ordinary girl-now 
makes sea glass and 
assists her friend, 
Amina, as she 
welcomes newly 
awakened sea ghosts 
from their death 
sleep. Though 
Graciela's spirit is 
young, she has lived 
at the bottom of the 
ocean for more than 
a hundred years. 
Meanwhile, in the 
mortal world on land, 
twelve-year-old Jorge 
Leon works in his 
family's forge. He's 
heard of the 
supernatural spirits 
living beneath the 
ocean's waves-tales 
that do nothing to 
quell his fear of the 
water. 

 

Transformers: worst 
bot ever. Meet 
Ballpoint Meet 
Ballpoint  
 
"The Decepticons are 
known for being bad 
... but Ballpoint is 
truly the worst--the 
biggest failure of 
them all. After the 
latest attempt to take 
down the Autobots 
goes horribly wrong, 
he's kicked out of the 
Decepticons, for 
good! Will Ballpoint 
be able to prove his 
worth by defeating 
the Autobots all by 
himself? Or will he 
keep failing and find 
that being the "best" 
is More than Meets 
the Eye?"  

 

Return to Sender 
 
Ten-year-old Oliver 
discovers that the 
wish-granting 
mailbox in his new 
apartment may make 
his dreams come 
true, but they come 
with a cost. 

  

 


